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NO SCHOOL AND EARLY DISMISSAL 

There is no school next week Monday, April 22, for a quick break after Easter. 

A reminder that we have a half day of school this week Friday, April 19.  Students 

will be dismissed at 12:00.  There is also a Good Friday service at 12:30. Students 

may stay and eat lunch and then attend this service if desired.  If you will be in 

need of aftercare for the rest of the afternoon on Friday, please let your child’s 

teacher know so they can plan accordingly. 

FINE ARTS FAIR RIBBONS 

This Wednesday, April 17, we plan to hand out the ribbons from the Fine Art’s 

Fair and Art competition. 

TRACK MEET 

The next school athletic event is the Track Meet which will be held in Garden 

Grove on May 4.  Students from first grade to eighth grade are eligible to 

participate and can sign up for four events. We will hold practices during the 

school day in conjunction with recess and PE.  Please talk with your child to see if 

they plan to participate and attend the Track Meet. 

CALENDAR UPDATES 

We have scheduled the date for our annual school play for the evening of May 

30.  Please mark your calendars to ensure that the students are available to 

participate. 

WORSHIP OPPORTUNTIES 

This week will be the start of Holy Week. Below are the dates and times of the other services.  We would love for you to 

come and worship with us at Shepherd of the Hills to celebrate Easter and our Savior’s resurrection! 

Maundy Thursday – April 18 (7:00)      Good Friday – April 19 (12:30 and 7:00) 

Easter – April 21           -8:00 service at Shepherd of the Hills    9:00 Easter breakfast 

             -10:30 service at The Way 

GOOD SHEPHERD BIBLE CAMP 

Looking for a week-long camp this summer in Big Bear for students entering grades 4 and above?  Well, why not give 

Good Shepherd Bible Camp a try.  We have families that have been attending for many years and call it the highlight of 

PASSAGE OF THE WEEK 

Luke 24:5-6 – “Why do you 
look for the living among the 
dead? He is not here; he has 
risen!” 

HOT LUNCH 

There is no hot lunch this 
week. 

CLEANING 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tuesday: Lower Grade Field Trip 

Wednesday:  

- Chapel 

- Mornings With Mommy 

Friday: Half Day – dismissed at 
12:00 

 

 

 



their summer.  If you would like more information, talk to Pastor or Anna Vogel about why they love camp.  I have also 

attached the form for camp registration to the newsletter e-mail. 


